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Republic of the Philippines
DBepartment of Education
Region III

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN
u

November 6, 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Education Program Supervisors
Public School District Supervisors
All Others Concerned

In preparation for the upcoming midyear semester break and the
simultaneous district training scheduled for November 27-29, 2024,
all Education Program Supervisors, Public Schools District Supervisors,
HRDC Members, and resource speakers are required to attend an online
meeting on November 8, 2024 (Friday) at 8:00 a.m. via Microsoft Teams. The
meeting link shall be sent to the participants before the meeting begins.

The agenda for the meeting includes:

1. Discussion of the schedule, logistics, and preparations for the midyear
semester break of teachers.

2. Review of the details for the upcoming simultaneous district training,
approved for 12 CPD units for teachers.

3. Coordination of roles and responsibilities for the training sessions to
ensure smooth implementation.

Your attendance and participation are crucial for the success of these
activities. We appreciate your dedication and support in providing quality
professional development opportunities for our teachers.
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